*****PLEASE NOTE  -  IN THE LETTER BELOW YOU NEED TO ENSURE THAT EVERYTHING IN BLUE MUST BE INCLUDED IN YOUR  LETTER******



………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………

Your address











     Your Street











          Rochdale etc.

Date:

Planning and Regulation

P.O.Box 32

Telegraph House

Baillie Street,

Rochdale

OL16 1JH

Dear Sir,

As a resident of Rochdale, I am extremely dismayed and disappointed to learn that a planning application has been submitted by Link4Life -  Application No: 09/D52450 dated 17th September 09, to build a Golf Driving Range on the last remaining twelve acres of flat grassed recreational land in Springfield Park.

(Insert objection from enclosed list).

You may add any further details you think relevant – perhaps your own experience of using the park.

According to the Department for Communities and Local Government: Planning Policy Guidance 17:

“Open space and sports and recreational facilities that are….of particular value to a local community, should be recognized and given protection by local authorities….”

I trust the Planning Department will use common sense and reject this proposal and keep the park as it was originally intended as an informal recreational open space for the whole community.

I reserve the right to submit further information.

Yours Faithfully,

